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Dear Mr. Reber: 

The enclosed reminder from the CBN Corporation refers to 
correspondence sent to you February 7 so I am not sending the 
duplicates which were enclosed with this May 11 letter. 

i)R.
You have received a request from: A Yukio Hakura, Hiraiso Radio 
Wave Observatory, Radio Research Laboratories, Nakaminato-shi, 
Ibaraki-ken, aapan, for reprints of: 

Cosmic-Radio-frequency radiation near one megacycle
and 

Between the Atmospherics 

Do you have copies there which you could send him (one of each)?
We have only one file copy of the first-named, and while we have 
an extra copy of the other, I thought it might be better if you 
sent both if you have them. If you don't, we'll send him the 
one we have (Between the Atmospherics) and let him know the 
other is not available. 

Jennie 


